
 

17th April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We hope that you and your family are safe and well.  We are delighted to confirm your child’s place 
as a new Year 7 pupil at Pleckgate High School in September 2023. 
 
Once again, we are oversubscribed, confirming that Pleckgate High School is the local secondary 
school of choice.  We are looking forward to meeting you and welcoming your child into our school 
community.  
 
The leaflet which accompanies this letter highlights our transition programme and induction events.  
We hope this makes you feel as informed as possible about our school.  The first of these transition 
events is an invitation to parents to attend a ‘New Parent Information Evening’ - on Wednesday 
24th May - at 16:15.  This will be a meeting for all parents and carers.  It will allow an opportunity 
to meet with key staff in school as well as the Head of Year 7, Mrs Zoe Millest.  We will also provide 
an overview of our transition programme, which aims to support the move from primary school and 
to help you feel confident that your child will be in safe hands when they join us at Pleckgate.  
 
In the meantime, please access our school website here and please read the attached document 
which provides answers to frequently asked questions.  We hope that you will find this information 
useful in preparing your child to start secondary school. 
 
We look forward to meeting you on 24th May and would be grateful if you would confirm your 
attendance by completing the survey on the following link using the name of your child and their 
current primary school in the heading. 
 
We would like to extend our congratulations on securing a place at Pleckgate High School and send 
our best wishes to you and your families. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

              
Aishling McGinty  Bernadette Kaye  
Head of School  Assistant Head Teacher and Leader of School Transition 
 

http://www.pleckgate.com/
https://forms.gle/UxKV3YE4G9XXopKY7

